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St. Paul Regional
Family and Community
Support Services

Sept 22, 2025

RE: safe & Sweet Halloween newly created as, Lenora’s No Frills Pumpkin's in the Park.

To our valued Community/Business Partner,

The Town of St. Paul, St. Paul Regional FCSS, Lakeland Family Resource Network and St Paul Fire
Department have once again partnered to host a Halloween event for children and families of St. Paul and
area and we are excited to share that Lenora’s No Frills Pumpkin's in the Park will be happening

on Halloween evening, October 31, from 7:00-8:00 p.m. at Lagasse Park (at the east end by the
gazebo). This family-friendly event will feature a glowing pumpkin-lit pathway, trick-or-treat stations, a
photo booth, a pumpkin carving contest, and more, including a movie at Elite Theatre!

As our community needs change our programming changes right along with it. Our goal is to bring the
community together for “a glowing night of pumpkins, treats, and community fun!” We anticipate a
wonderful turnout of families and children of all ages, and we'd love for you to be part of this special 1*
annual event.

We are inviting loca! businesses and organizations to get involved in one of two ways:

1. Participate as a Trunk-or-Treat Station - Decorate a vehicle/table, set up a game station and
hand out treats along the glowing pumpkin trail. This is a fantastic way to connect with families and
showcase your community spirit. There is limited space so connect soon to reserve your spot.

2. Support with Donations - If you're unable to attend in person, donations of candy, or a monetary
contribution will help us make this event a success.

Your support will help create a safe, fun, and memorable Halloween experience for our community. All
participating businesses will be recognized at the event and in promotional materials.

If you would like to participate, please reach out ASAP. If you prefer to contribute, please do so by October
24th.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support families in our community. Together, we can
make Lenora’s 1¥ Annual No Frills Pumpkins in the Park an event to remember!

With appreciation,

Brenda Billo

FCSS Director
780-645-53N1
bbillot@town.stpaul.ab.ca
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